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This bill is so tone deaf to the issues portlanders are facing and further emboldens 

the crime ridden drug camps on our streets. The rights of homeless drug addicts can 

not supercede the rights of our children for safe places to play or the rights of our 

hard working citizens to deserve to feel safe in their communities. Yet another failure 

by the laughable " government" of Portland Oregon. This bill can not be passed a 

resounding NO on HBO 3501 


